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September 16, 2021 

 

Board Memo 067-2021: Retail Service Talk - New Gift Card Payment Types 

 

Executive Board, 

 

The Postal Service will conduct a pilot test of new gift card payment options in four (4) retail 

locations. Beginning September 13, 2021, through March 2022, retail associates will be able to 

accept business and payroll checks for payment of gift cards in amounts of up to $500 per day. 

This service offers customers an alternative to traditional check cashing at the bank. Please see 

the attachment for details regarding this program and the four pilot locations. 

 

Please share the attached with your membership. 

 

Thank you and be safe. 

 
NAPS Headquarters 
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